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Training obligation for station staff 
 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We would like to expressly point out the obligation to train station staff. 
 
If the staff of an air carrier is employed in Germany for a longer period of time (indication is the 
presence of an airport ID card) and this staff performs aviation security-related activities in 
accordance with the points 
 

 11.2.3.6 (aircraft security search), 
 

 11.2.3.7 (protection of aircraft) or 
 

 11.2.3.8 (baggage reconciliation) 
 
of the Annex to the Implementing Regulation (EU) 2015/1998, this personnel must be trained 
accordingly. 
 
We kindly ask for your knowledge and attention. 
 
The Luftfahrt-Bundesamt will monitor compliance with these requirements as part of its supervisory 
activities. 
 

Yours faithfully 

Luftfahrt-Bundesamt 
(This letter is created by machine and is therefore also valid without a signature) 

 

 

Luftfahrt-Bundesamt 
Bundesoberbehörde im Geschäftsbereich des Bundesministeriums 
für Digitales und Verkehr (BMDV) 

 
Luftfahrt-Bundesamt ● 38144 Braunschweig ● GERMANY 
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Air carriers from non-EU countries 
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Germany 
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